DiNucci Companies
294 Harvard Street
Medford, MA 02155

August 2,2019

Town of Atington
‘Tree Department
51Grove Street
Atlington, MA 02474

RE: 1500 Massachusetts Avenue Arlington Tree Plan
To : Tim Lecuivre

Tree Watden

Tim, I am enclosing a plot plan for 1500 Mass Ave with 8 trees marked for removal. I plan on replanting 8
native American wees in accordance with current tree bylaw. Please do not hesitate to call or email with
any questions.

Smcerely,
ucci
dggg@,_digg ceicompanies.com

Cell: 617-697-8266
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TOWN OF ARLINGTON
Department of Public Works
Office of Tree Warden
51 Grove Street
Arlington, Massachusetts 62476
Office(781) 316-3114 Fax (781) 316-3109

August 5, 2019

Darin DiNucci

DiNucci Companies
294 Harvard Street
Medford, MA 02155

RE: Article 16 Arlington Tree Bylaw, 1500 Mass Ave

Dear Mr. DiNucci,

Thank you for submitting your Tree Plan to comply with, Article 16 "Tree
Protection and Preservation." The trees in the 'Setback Area' measuring 10"
(DBH) Diameter at Breast Height or larger have identified on your plan.

Eight healthy trees have been identified for removal.
Eight trees located right side yard.

For each protected tree removed you have agreed to a replacement tree planted
on the property no later than 180 days after a Certificate of Occupancy has been
issued. The replacement trees planted need to be a minimum caliper of 2.5" and a
species native to the area and expected to reach a height 50' or more at maturity.

The Tree Plan you have submitted is consistent with the requirements of the
Bylaw, I approve your plan and commencement of work.

Sincerely,

Timothy A, Lecuivre, MCA
Arlington Tree Warden
Department of Public Works
51 Grove Street

Arlington, MA 02476




